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Youth Enrichment: 
● Gingerbread House class (2-5) was held on December 17: 12 participants 
● Babysitting Clinic (5-7th) on January 16 & 28: 23 participants 
● Tie Dye Pillowcases Class: Tuesday, January 29: 11 Participants 
● Youth Dance to begin the week of February 12. 

 
  Youth Recreation: 

● Beginner Hoops Youth basketball wrapped up on December 22:  
○ Preschool-1st Grade:  47 participants 
○ 2-4th Grade Girls:  19 participants 
○ 2nd Grade Boys:  9 participants  

● Youth Mat Club Wrestling:  53 participants (preschool - 6th Grade).  They hosted their 
home wrestling meet on Saturday, January 5th which was very successful. 

● Open Gym will be on Sundays in January/February from 1-3 P.M.  The first Sunday had 
over 50 that participated. Special thank you to our volunteers running the open gyms: 
Jen and Jon Hengel, Molly and Tim Rislov and Andy and Jenny Prinsen.  

  
Adult Enrichment: 

● Permit to Carry Classes:  Ongoing 
● 55+ Driving Class:  February 15 from 12:30-4:30pm  (4 hour refresher class) 

 
Adult Recreation: 

● Badminton:  Tuesdays in the Elem/MS Gym starting on Jan 15: 16 participants 
● Hall Walking 
● Adult Open Gym is held on Wednesday evenings. 
● Barre Exercise Class: 13 Participants 
● Peak Fitness Class: 19 participants 

 
Kids’ Club Highlights: 

● Average morning numbers for January: 12 
● Average afternoon numbers for January: 30 
● Pending the School Board approval, we will be hiring Jennifer Thoreson as a Kids’ Club 

Supervisor. 
● Kids’ Club was closed over the holiday break and the e-learning day on January 22nd. 
● KC was open for the early release on Friday, January 18th and will be open for the early 

release on January 24th.  
  
Lille By Preschool: 

● Lille By Preschool held their annual Christmas programs on Thursday, December 13th. 
All programs were well attended by many family and friends. 



● We will be sending our 2019-20 preschool information at the end of February.  
 

ECFE: 
● Classes resumed on Friday, January 11th and Thursday, January 17th.  
● ECFE Open Gym was held on Sunday, January 20 1-3 pm. We had 7 families that 

attended!  
 
Summer planning:   We are in the thick of our summer planning! It is exciting to have the new 
softball fields available for our summer programs.  
 

 
 


